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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Quiz Night (PTA)  

 

Dear all 

It's going to be an unusual few weeks with so many Bank Holidays to come, but I hope 

the extra day this weekend will give you the opportunity to spend some quality time 

with friends and family. Maybe, there will even be sunshine!  

We are heading towards a busy time of year for events! You will find all the information 

about dates to add to your diary on the website using this 

link:  https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/calendar 

A popular spot during break times and lunch times is our Friendship Bench where 

children can go to seek a kind word from an adult and older children. Sadly, our current 

bench has reached the end of its life and we need to replace it. I'm writing to see if 

anyone within the community is able to offer us an outdoor bench they no longer need 

or if someone might be able to donate all or part of the cost of a replacement. If you are 

able to help, please email: office@highworthcombined.co.uk 

Today in our assembly, we said a sad goodbye to Ms Maliangkji who is leaving us to 

work at a school nearer to home. Ms Maliangkji has brought joy and happiness to pupils 

and staff alike. She will be much missed. We have also said good bye for a short time to 

Miss Medhurst following the birth of her baby.  

My best wishes for a happy long weekend and see you all again on Tuesday. 

Clare Pankhania  
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PARENT ZONE 

S 

Half Term Holiday Activity Camps 
 
 

ATTENDANCE  
 

The display board at the front of the 

school shows each year group’s weekly 

attendance. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  98.3% 

(CLASS: 6S) 

WELL DONE 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

92.8% 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES NEXT WEEK: 
 

Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 

Wednesday 3rd May 

Trip to Black Park (Reception) 

 

Friday 5th May 

Trip to the Living Rainforest (Y4) 

2pm: Coronation Celebration: parents are 

invited to join us – bring your own picnic. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Course for Parents 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


